
LUNCH PROGRAM 2024-25 
 
St. Luke School offers a hot meal at lunch time for students to purchase.  The Lunch Program is 
managed entirely by the school.   We strive to offer nutritious and appealing meals at the lowest 
possible cost.  St. Luke School does not participate in the federally funded National School Lunch 
Program, therefore is not subsidized for free and reduced meals.  Daily menus are posted on the 
FACTS Family Portal and the school website.  The student price is $3.50 for a full meal, including 
milk.  Milk may also be purchased separately for 40¢ for a half-pint carton.   
 
Payment (check or cash) must be in an envelope marked with the student’s name and grade.  
Families with more than one child may pay with one check in one envelope.  Checks should be 
made payable to St. Luke Lutheran School. 
 
Any lunch paid for, but not used (absent, early dismissal, field trips, etc.) will be carried over as 
credit.  At the end of the school year, unused credit will be refunded if requested, or carried over 
for next year. 
 
Lunches will be paid by the day, or in advance by the week, month, or year with cash or check.   
 
Following are the monthly rates for 2024-25 for all students: 
 
 
 

Cost per month  Month # of Days 

$            17.50  Aug 5 

$            70.00  Sep 20 

$            77.00  Oct 22 

$            52.50  Nov 15 

$            45.50  Dec 13 

$            73.50  Jan 21 

$            63.00  Feb 18 

$            73.50  Mar 21 

$            56.00  Apr 16 

$            70.00  May 20 

$            10.50  Jun 3 

$          609.00   174 

 
 


